
2025 CALL FOR ABSTRACTS
Deadline extended to 5:00pm EST on Friday, November 29th, 2024

Selected speakers will receive one free admission to the OIPC Conference 

Each year, the Ontario Invasive Plant Council Conference brings together hundreds of professionals 
and concerned citizens with an interest in the management of invasive plants. Abstract 

submissions are now being considered for presentations to be held on Thursday, January 16 th, 
2025. We encourage you to submit Phragmites related talks to be considered for the Ontario 

Phragmites Working Group Meeting on January 23rd, 2025. 

We are pleased to announce that our 2025 conference will once again be 
held virtually on Zoom. We will provide training to selected speakers.

Conference Theme: The Leading Edge of Invasion

This year's theme will address how we can stay ahead of the "invasion curve". It will showcase 
new and upcoming invasive species, cutting-edge research to detect and mitigate their impacts, 
and emphasize the importance of adaptive management strategies. This event will encourage 
people to explore innovative strategies, programs and partnerships to address the future spread 
of invasive species through a "leading-edge" perspective. 

The OIPC invites proposals from all fields, with projects focused on advancing 
conversation and strategies for invasive plant management. 

Deadline extended to November 29th, 2024, at 
5:00pm EST. 

The submission form is available here. Or at the 
attached QR code. 

Please note, abstracts and proposals will be reviewed after 
submission and only presenters who are invited to present will 
be contacted. Accepted speakers will be notified by December 
13th, 2024. All questions may be directed to Emily Mitchell at 
Emily@oninvasives.ca

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdZC5ih4V_OPSU-nzRUt9wKKwLpMkzZAxm7tNMJfnL_L6jR1w/viewform?usp=sf_link
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